
Giving @ Living Waters 
 
Should you wish to make a monetary donation to Living waters, you can 
give cash or cheque in person. 
 
To  send an e-transfer or set up/change pre-authorized giving (PAG), 
please use the following email address: 
livingwaterskingstonfinance@gmail.com 
 
Thank you for your support of the work and ministry of the Gospel in and 
through Living Waters! 

Living Waters Community Sharing 
For the month of October and November, we will be 
collecting winter hats. mittens, and gloves to distrib-
ute through the Salvation Army Bread of Life         
program. Please bring only new items to church and 
place them in the basket at the Welcome Table. For 
more information, speak to Barb Lutz or the Rector.  

 Commitment 2024 
 

Fall is traditionally a time to give thanks and to reflect on God’s goodness towards 
us.  Being thankful is a state of being–an attitude of the heart–that grows out of our 
relationship with Jesus, and is a central characteristic of what it means to follow 
Him. However, the other side of being thankful is equally important: Being willing to 
share our blessings with others. In fact, Paul tells us in Acts 20:35 that “...it is more 
blessed to give than to receive.”  
 
Generosity is an attribute of God, and we are never more like Him than when we 
give!  I encourage you, in this season of thanksgiving, to consider all that God has 
given you, and then let your gratitude overflow into generosity toward others. 
 
To help you do this, you are invited to once again reflect on the commitment that 
you would like to make to God in and through Living Waters in the coming year by 
filling out the Commitment Card, included in the fall  mail out at the Welcome    
Table, and returning it to church next week, Commitment  Sunday 
~ October 27.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to the Rector.  

 
 
 
As followers of Jesus, we are called to be a  community of prayer. If 
you, or anyone you know, desires prayer for any reason and would 
like it shared with our Prayer Chain, please contact Shirley Underhill 
at: shirleymunderhill@gmail.com or 613-888-1198 and she will 
pass it along to the rest of our prayer chain. All prayer requests will be 
kept confidential and will not be shared with anyone else without your 
permission. Please feel free to ask for prayers of thanksgiving or    
discernment as well! For more information, please speak to Shirley. 

Fall Parish Weekend 
 
We will be holding a Fall Parish Weekend November  9-10.   
 

Saturday, November 9 
10:00 AM  

Parish Walk at Lemoine’s Point (meet at the Rotary Park forest entrance) 
 

Sunday, November  10  
10:00 AM 

Sunday Morning Worship  
Bishop Charlie Masters, Celebrant & Preacher 

 
5:30 PM 

International Pot Luck Dinner  
@ Bay Park Baptist Church (775 Progress Ave.) 

Bishop Charlie will be sharing his testimony of God’s faithfulness during his 
recent battle with cancer 

 
Living Waters will provide drinks (hot and cold), bread, and dessert. Please 
bring your favorite international dish (meat, side, vegetable, vegetarian,  
vegan, gluten-free) to share.  
 
 
 


